We want to encourage as many Norfolk communities as possible
to organise their own Diamond Jubilee celebrations in 2012!

If you have something planned to celebrate 60 years of The Queen’s reign, either
over the official weekend of 2-5 June or at other times during the year, and would

like to know where to start, email us at diamondjubilee@norfolk.gov.uk to let
us know what you are planning or if you need some help and advice.
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